

Social Centre Rebuild Meeting Minutes

Date - 05/06/23

Time - 7pm

Location - Clubhouse

Present: Jonathon Seed, Andy, Graham P, Phil D, Keith M, Mel, W, Den.f, Adam Collins, Peter P, Malcomn T, Kate W, Peter Hindle, Sue Wilkinson, Adam Dempsey, Ross Phillips

Apologies: Neil Davison, Adam S,

1. Consideration of revised Hub plans.

- Discussions were had with regards the location of the build, and the layout, including the size of the bars.
- PD Storage, do we need as much? On the current plans it seems to be taking key space away from the bar service area.
- Plans proposed SuW, Seconded GP, all in favour.

2. Buy a brick update/discussion

- Parish council agreed to go ahead with the scheme.
- Just giving page to be set up, will have to wait for the
- CIO bank account to be set up as there needs to be a charity.
- Forms for carnival day, for details, to follow up with an order.

3. Update on meeting on 19th June.

- Dimensions on the drawings for public meeting.

4. AOB.

5. Date of next meeting. Thursday 6th, 6:30pm in the clubhouse